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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

 

REQUEST NUMBER: 2 - 2023 
 
 

REQUEST DETAILS: 
 

Following the on-line survey held recently relating to the PCC’s proposal to raise the precept; I note that of 
the 2,116 respondents, 56% supported the proposal. 
 
Can you please provide me with the number of respondents from West Suffolk & furthermore the Haverhill 
Area (The area of West Suffolk covered by the Haverhill & Sudbury Team of Suffolk Constabulary). Can you 
also please provide the percentage of these respondents that supported the proposal? 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
A breakdown of the PCC precept survey is published on the Suffolk OPCC website and available via the 
following link: survey-ratios-by-districts.pdf (suffolk-pcc.gov.uk). 
 
You will note that the survey only requested that the respondents specify which Council District they lived in. 
However, this was not compulsory. 
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https://suffolk-pcc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/survey-ratios-by-districts.pdf

